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Idaho Chapter International Association of Arson Investigators

Spring Board Meeting
May 11, 2020

Prepared by: Craig Etherton- Executive Director

In attendance: Craig Etherton, Bret Campbell, Joe Bongiorno, Dennis Zigrang, Earle Giles, Jason Blaubaum, Scott Buck, John Lindberg, Forest Peck, James Perry, Cory Dennert

Treasurer’s Report: Checking $13,862.62 Savings $3,994.36
Call to Order: 1010 MT

New Business:

November 3-5, 2020 -  Annual Training Conference (20 hr. tested)

Meridian Fire Training Facility.

Ed Nordskog and JoeKonefal to present

Training capped at 90 per facility max occupancy

Conference cost TBD by Training committee
We will be catering ourselves this year to reign in the conference pricing and still provide good eats.

Conference Flyer – Joe Bongiorno

POST Certification – Forest Peck

IFST- Bret or Tim Lauda?
Craig to talk to the IAAI to see if we can do a tiered registration to allow Idaho Chapter members first dibs at registering for the class.  If they can’t do that we will need to send out the flyer around Idaho first then submit to IAAI to open up to general membership.

Social additions to this year’s conference
Monday there will be a meet and greet as people arrive into town – Hotel Lounge? Earle Giles

Tuesday night will be the Board Meeting and dinner

Wednesday night will be a bowling night at Big Al’s Bowling center $27 includes pizza buffet

Bret sent out a document with the current committees and personnel assigned. Please spend some time learning about your committee and thinking of ways to make it better, or present to the membership why we may not need that committee anymore.

Cory reported that the IAAI will be conducting virtual training the 3rd Thursday of the month until November starting May 21, 2020  Check it out on CFItrainer.net

The California chapter is putting on a training June 5, 2020 on Photography.-Cancelled
The Website has been updated.  If you haven’t checked it out yet please do and let Craig Know if you would like to see any changes or additions. https://idahoiaai.com/
We also have a Facebook page so make sure you like us so we can continue to grow the site.  If you find something that you think should be shared email Cory or Craig
The Idaho State Fire Marshal office can send out information in their “newsletter”  Email Jason or Tom if you have an item that should be shared with fire investigators in Idaho.

The Constitution and by-laws committee will be reviewing the document. Any changes will need to be posted to our website by October first to allow action at the annual general meeting.

Bret encourages all Board members to reach out to the jurisdictions in their area to see how the Chapter might do more to support them

Adjourned 1110 MT
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